McTigue & Colombo LLC

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

DONALD J. MCTIGUE J. COREY COLOMBO DEREK S. CLINGER BEN F.C. WALLACE

545 EAST TOWN STREET COLUMBUS, OHIO 43215

(614) 263-7000 | WWW.ELECTIONLAWGROUP.COM

April 9, 2019

VIA EMAIL

The Honorable Frank LaRose Ohio Secretary of State Attn: Patrick Piccininni, Chief Legal Counsel 180 E. Broad Street Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Presidential Election Popular Vote Amendment Petition

Dear Secretary LaRose,

As legal counsel of the petition committee for the Presidential Election Popular Vote Amendment Petition, the committee desires to formally withdraw the petition that was filed with the Ohio Attorney General's Office on March 21, 2019. Accordingly, there is no longer the need for the Ballot Board meeting that is set for tomorrow, April 10, 2019.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

J. Corey Colombo

cc: Amanda Grandjean, Chief Legal Counsel, via email Brandi Seskes, Senior Elections Counsel, via email